
 

St Luke’s CE Primary, ENDON 

‘Together, in faith, we will succeed’ 

 

17th February 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for taking the time out to come and chat with your child’s teacher this week.  The home-school 

relationship is key in the learning of your child and we appreciate your support. 

 

Girls Football – Burslem Town Competition 

Last Friday we sent two girls’ football teams to represent our school in the ton competition. There was an older and 

a younger team and both performed with great courage and determination.  Our younger team gave each of the 

older teams a strong match and our older team battled all of the way to the final.  We are really pleased to see how 

much these teams are developing and the number of girls now involved in football. 

 

Reading Week & World Book Day 

A letter will have come home today giving advance warning of our Reading Week and World Book dress-up day 

(Thursday).  We are always keen to encourage the children to read and be excited about reading.  Thank you for your 

support.  Do come and join us if you can for the assembly where we share what we have been doing. 

 

Open Morning – 27th March 2017 

We will be offering the chance to come into school and see your children at work and the approaches to learning 

that we take at St Luke’s.  More details will be sent home after  half term, with a sign in form attached to help us 

gauge how to co-ordinate those who are interested so that they can take the most from the day. 

 

In response to your requests to be able to have the opportunity to come in and work alongside your children, we will 

be organising a KS2 Design Technology Day, when we turn the school into a biscuit factory.  There will also be a KS1 

Playground games day and an additional KS2 event – Problem Solving Day.  Keep an eye out for dates as they are 

advertised. 

 

Maypole Rehearsals 

Our Year 2 children have enjoyed some maypole dancing sessions this half term.  Rehearsals, in preparation for the 

Endon Well-Dressing, start after half term in the village hall.  These will take place every Tuesday between 5:30 – 

6:30pm.  All children are welcome from Y2 and upwards – this is a great opportunity to get involved in long standing 

village traditions. 


